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Thursday 10th October 2024 

 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Cholmondeley class have been invited to visit Runcorn Town Hall by the Mayor of Halton, Kevan Wainwright, 

on Monday 21st October. The purpose of the visit is for the children to view the council offices, learn about 

local parliament and to take part in a debate, led by the mayor.  

The children will be walking to the Town Hall and will be leaving at approximately 9:00. They will return to 

school in time for lunch at 12:00. 

If you give permission for your child to attend, please complete the consent form and return to school as soon 

as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss H Melarangi  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 


